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From: dgens <dgens90@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2016 8:06 AM r:i . -.

To: IRRC .

Subject: Proposal IRRC #3147 which makes changes to title 28, chapter 23 of the Pennsylvania
Code

RE: Proposal IRRC #3147 and changes pending

To Whom it May Concern:

Regarding reduced flexibility for provisional admittance to school:

While parents are not required to immunize their children until they begin school (or
homeschooling), under the proposed changes they may be under too much of a time
issue. If parents are pushed to immunize within such a short period of time, they choose
not to at all. More time should be allocated for this to take place as five days is really
insufficient.

Regarding changes to documenting a prior history of chickenpox:

If children have already had the chickenpox they should not have to be immunized, hence,
a statement from the parents should cover this.

Sincerely,

Denise Gens
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